
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Emphasizes Services Provision, Job Opportunities,
Sustainable Development

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, met with Mr. Hadi Al-Amiri,

Head of Al-Fatah Alliance, and exchanged views on the latest political developments in Iraq and

the region, and the upcoming dues. His Eminence stressed the importance of providing services,

creating job opportunities, and achieving sustainable development.

H.E. renewed his call to the honorable Sunni component to finalize their candidate for the

Speaker, stating that agreement among the component's representatives would ease the situation

for representatives of other components.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem also reiterated his call for an end to the war in Gaza, holding the

international community responsible for the continued bloodshed of innocent women and children.


